HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION

Town of Ridgefield, Connecticut
400 Main Street
Lower Conference Room

RESULTS OF VOTING
December 17, 2017

In attendance:

Dan O’Brien, Chair

Briggs Tobin, Vice Chair

Rhys Moore

Joseph Gasperino

Sean O’Kane (Alternate voting for Eric Pashley)
Kam Daughters (Alternate)

Harriet Hanlon (Alternate)

1) 35 High Ridge Avenue

5-0 voted to approve as presented plans for the addition of a new side entrance and
window, new garage, a swimming pool and cabana, and also bump out of a wall for
existing kitchen and installation of a door to front porch replacing the existing
window in that space on the condition that the final plans for pool fencing and shingle
siding configuration for the cabana, as well as any plans for exterior lighting fixtures,
be presented to the Commission for approval at a later date.
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Daniel J. O’Bridy, Chair
Submitted December 19, 2017




